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Welcome Guests! 

 
We are excited to have you worship with us today!  
If you are a first-time or returning guest, we would 
like to connect with you. Please take a minute to 
either scan the QR Code to the right with your phone 
camera or complete the “We’re Glad You’re Here” 
card found in the pew racks, and place the card in 
the offering plate when it comes around. 
 

Order of Service 

   
WELCOME AND ANNOUNCEMENTS                           
 
CALL TO WORSHIP                                                                         
 
SONGS OF PRAISE Come Thou Fount of Every Blessing 
 Your Name 
  
PASTORAL PRAYER/LORD’S PRAYER                                                                                           
   
VBS RECAP 
  
VBS SONG 
 
OFFERING INVITATION AND PRAYER                                     

 Children are dismissed for children’s church 
 
OFFERING MUSIC Good and Gracious King ~ Doxology 
 
SCRIPTURE  Matthew 20:1-16 
 
MESSAGE                                                                          
   
 
CLOSING SONG Nearer Still Nearer 
 
BENEDICTION 
 
* Children’s Church  

Children ages 4 through 2nd grade are invited to children’s church.  
A snack is provided. Please see an usher with any allergy concerns. 
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Rev. Dr. Jeremy Hall 
“Truth, Justice and All That Good Stuff” 

 
 
 

Rev. Dr. Jeremy Hall 
 
 
 



Announcements  

 

Prayer Request Cards 
Prayer request cards are available in the pew racks and in the narthex.  
 

Support students attending Service Adventure Camp  
in a variety of ways! 
* Dine to Donate at Primanti Bros on Wednesday, July 23rd from  

11 a.m. - 11 p.m. at the McIntyre Square location. Dine-in, carry-out 
and online orders are welcome. Mention the fundraiser or show the 
flyer when you order or use the code Dine2Donate online. 

* Bake Sale after worship today 
* Donate directly through an offering, please indicate youth camp on 

the envelope or check 
* Donate online using the youth fundraising fund 
 
Texas Flood Relief 
Our VBS families had the opportunity to purchase some delicious 
homemade treats during water night tonight to help with flood relief. If 
you would like to contribute to Baptist flood relief efforts in Texas, you 
can place your donation in the offering plate (with your offering envelope 
designated as Flood Relief) or you can donate online 
at www.nhcbc.com and choose the Giving option on the top right. 
 
Mark your calendars for Time Together Summer Sunday School!  
On July 27 your CE Board is excited to provide our congregation with an 
engaging and meaningful time of scripture exploration. We will meet 
after worship with guest Karen Sloan, a facilitator for the Godly Play 
method. This program is ability inclusive, meant for all ages, and will 
include a light picnic lunch to conclude our time together so please 
bring a food item to share.  
 
NexTrex Recycling Challenge 
Keep collecting your plastic bags! Collection bins are now available in 
the Cafe and Fellowship Hall Annex. To see what types of plastic bags 
and wrap are accepted, pick up a handout at the welcome desk or see 
the posters behind the collection bins. Please make sure items are dry 
and free of food residue. We have until June 1, 2026 to earn our bench! 
 
Deacons Fund Collection - The Deacons Fund is managed by the 
Board of Deacons and exists solely to provide people who are 
experiencing a dire, financial emergency with aid on a temporary basis.  
Not limited exclusively to church members, and entirely confidential, the 
funds you contribute have helped many people over the years at 
NHCBC.  Make your contribution in one of the envelopes provided in the 
pews, mark “Deacons Fund” on the envelope and place in the offering 
plate. The Deacons thank you for this special gift.  If you have such a 
financial need, please see Lynn Berney or Lori Tissue. 
 
 
 

http://www.nhcbc.com/


Service Teams 
 Sunday, July 20th, 2025 
 
Worship and Music: 
 

Song Leaders: Lynn Berney 
 

Praise Band:  Mark Mendicino (drums) 
  Rev. Dr. Heidi Clark (keyboard/voice) 
      

Tech: 
 

Livestream: Sarah Hefferin 
 

Video Tech: Aurora Clark 
 

 
Hospitality: 
 

Childcare: Kayden O’Neil 
 

Ushers: Joyce Katich, Ed Schneider  
 
 
Serving next week (July 27h): 
 

Caitlin O’Neil (childcare) 
 

Carol Hilliard, Amy Mendicino (usher) 
 
 

Coming Up This Week 
        
Tuesday:   5:30 p.m. Pleasant Valley Shelter 
 
Wednesday:   6:00 p.m. Prayer Group (virtual) 
               
Next Sunday:   9:00 a.m. Praise Band Rehearsal 
(July 27th) 10:00 a.m. Worship 
 11:00 a.m. Time Together Sunday School 
     
   


